AA UPDATES

STORIES OF STUDENT ACTIVITIES - SA BANQUET

This years SA banquet was entitled “A Night in Sherwood Castle”. Students were
welcomed by the castle attendants.

The evening started with appetizers and root beer made on site... it was great. A big
thanks you to the many parents who helped serve the food and the desserts. A lot of
fun was had by all as each enjoyed the meal and socialized with friends.

A




This year’s theme was “A Night in Sherwood Castle” it centered around the King’s table as
they had a party for the princesses. The daughters admired the heroism of the famed
Robing Hood. During the evening they uncovered the Sherif’s scheme to take over the
kingdom. At just the right time Robin entered and saved the kingdom (skit 3) who then
dispersed gold to all the “commoners” of the kingdom... it was actually gold wrapped
chocolates.

Between the scenes of the various skits the joker told the jokes... with Raymond doing
most of the laughing. There was also a number of special musics for people to enjoy.
During and after the meal students gathered around to take pictures and enjoy each
other’s company.




It was a fun evening for all and a big thank you to the SA and SA sponsors for doing all
the planning and preparing and to the many parents for volunteering to make it a fun
evening for our students.




